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SCHOOL HOURS 

Monday-Friday 

8:30am-1:45pm 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Wednesday & Thursday 

11:30am to 12:00pm 

 Cash Only 

 Layby available 

 Sorry no Centrepay 

 
 
 

EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Yaama! 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are already at the end of Term 1 Week 5 and half way 

through our school term.  Easter is almost upon us and the April school holidays 

very near.  

Our after school activities are well underway with PCYC 

places now full and some places available for Thursday 

T20 Cricket. Mrs Cork is also providing fun activities in 

the afternoon to support and engage our students.  I 

have included a few a photos of our students playing 

cricket last week whilst having fun in the sun.   

Our first community yoga session went well with staff 

and two community members supporting this. Please 

note that this fun and relaxing 

initiative will now be held on 

Tuesdays from 2:00pm - 2:45pm 

and we hope that more of you will 

take up this opportunity to finish 

the day on a relaxing note. We 

thank Ms Jukes and Mrs Yates for 

supporting this initiative and giving 

their time to run these sessions. 

I have also included in this newsletter the Approaching Our School document 

which provides a guideline for our community on the best ways to organise 

speaking to staff about enquiries or concerns.  We look forward to continuing 

working together to maintain a harmonious school environment and hope you 

find this document helpful. 

Congratulations to our students who have being 

trying hard to work as a team to all reach Pink level 

on the PBL chart by the end of the school day. 2G 

have been excited to reach this on several 

occasions and their smiles say it all in the photo 

attached! Also please visit our foyer to look at the 

wonderful work samples our students proudly 

display. 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Weekly Assembly 

3H performance 

Monday 5th March 

8:45am 

 



Finally, as per last fortnight’s newsletter, we invite our parents/ carers and community for a school planning afternoon on 15th March.  

This planning afternoon is to give you another opportunity to express your thoughts on planning future initiatives for our school for the 

next 3 years. We have used parent/carer information from the Tell Them From Me Surveys and other ideas you have given us over the 

last 12 months to draft a plan for your consideration.  

A final session to join in discussions with our whole staff will also be offered on Wednesday 21st March from 2:00pm-3:00pm. We look 

forward to working together on this important planning document  and hope to see as many parents/carers as possible.  We value 

working with you as partners in education.  

 

Quote of the week: 

The future is not a place we are going, it’s a place we are making. - John Schaar 

 

Have a great week, everyone! 

Lorinda Potter  

Executive Principal  
 



 

Library News 

Congratulations to Jardie Smith-Brown in 4C and Alkira 

Weatherall-McGrath in 6MC for received the library 

award in week 4. A wonderful effort!  



 

K-2 Class Awards 

3-6 Class Awards 

Week 4 
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K-2 Class Awards 

3-6 Class Awards 

Week 5 



 

3-6  PBL 100% Attendance Awards 

K-2 PBL 100% Attendance Awards 

Week 5 
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5R 4C 

4C 
Class of Assembly 



 

Coles Sports for Schools is back to help Aussie kids stay fit and healthy. When you shop at 

Coles, you'll receive Sports for Schools vouchers that our school can exchange for sports 

gear. The more vouchers you collect, the more sports gear we’ll receive. Start collecting 

today because the race is on! 

   

How does it work? 

Step 1 

For every $10 spent at Coles, you will receive one Sports for Schools 
voucher. 

  
 

Step 2 

You then put the vouchers in our school collection bins at Coles or at 
our front office.  

 

 

Step 3 
Every voucher you donate to your school can be redeemed for leading 
brand sports equipment. 

 

Thank you for all the families who have already 

started collecting! 



 



 



 



 



SCARECROW 

OUTSIDE 

FUN 

WINDY 

KITIES 

LEAVES 

RAKE 

AUTUMN 

ORANGE 

MARCH 

APRIL 

YELLOW 

BROWN 

TREES 


